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• If there are parents that want to remain in a distance learning program, what would this look 

like? 

The District will not be offering a distance learning program next school year but families who 

are interested in an alternative learning program can enroll in the District’s home school 

program.  Our home school program is based on an independent study model where the parent 

is the primary instructor and the teachers at the home school are case managers and tutors for 

students. 

• Will students who were completely dark during the 2020-21 school year in distance learning, 

will these students be eligible for learning at home? 

Yes, as noted above.  Parents who would like a home learning program in the 2021-22 school 

year should enroll in our home school program.   

• Students that need additional supports in a distance learning program, how will targeted 

additional intervention look like? 

Since we will not be offering a distance learning program next school year, any interventions 

provided will be in-person, if enrolled at a school site.  If a child needs an intervention through 

the home school program, this intervention can be provided virtually or in-person. 

• For students that completely went dark in the 2020-2021 school year, what catchup supports 

will be in place to make up for learning loss? 

Each school site will be focusing on high quality instruction in the classroom and a strong 

intervention program to meet individual student needs.  Class sizes will be reduced in grades 4 – 

8 for the next two years to meet individual student needs, both academically and emotionally.  

Instructional assistants at each school site are also being added to support students in grades K 

– 3.  The District will continue to provide instructional programs students can access on their 

District iPad for the purpose of learning remediation and acceleration (e.g., iReady, DreamBox, 

Lexia, etc.). 

• Is the District planning to use Imagine Learning for the 2021-2022 school year? 

Imagine Learning is not a program we have purchased or implemented in the past.  Students do 

have access to multiple programs as noted above.   

 


